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Comments: Please reconsider the proposed changes and reinterpretation of the Act. Fixed anchors for climbing,

canyoneering, highlining, ice climbing, and other sports is crucial to the sports access and a lot of the time they're

meant for safety and limiting environmental impact. There are plentyyy of people within these sports to talk to and

consult about this. Please reconsider, or, please take the time to understand the communities needs and

perspectives. For a lot of people these are activities are therapeutic, cathartic, and sometimes life changing.

These changes would be a terrible impact on a lot of outdoor sports and communities. 


